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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Re: Docket No. 18-2602-01 DPU Status Update to PEMC - 6-12-19 
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Tariq Ahmad <taroil@yahoo.com> Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 4:21 PM
Reply-To: Tariq Ahmad <taroil@yahoo.com>
To: Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>, DataRequest DPU <dpudatarequest@utah.gov>
Cc: Thad Levar <tlevar@utah.gov>, Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov>, "Parker, Chris" <chrisparker@utah.gov>, Al
Zadeh <azadeh@utah.gov>, Connie Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov>, Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov>, "Jetter,
Justin" <jjetter@agutah.gov>, Jimmy Betham <JBetham@utah.gov>, terry@spencerandcollier.com, Rodney Nugent
<Rnuge1@yahoo.com>, Dan Green <Dfgreen1@dslextreme.com>, Dirtbag129@gmail.com, Robert Moore
<rmoore@agutah.gov>, Steven Snarr <stevensnarr@agutah.gov>, Mark Stevens <mstevens@ksl.com>

Pacific has not produced any gas to the system since last week.  Wesco shut in their gas to the
pipeline.  So I have no idea what Al Zadeh is talking about.  Apparently, the Division representative
does not know how to check if gas is flowing.
 
Tariq I. Ahmad SPEC  
PH       775 333 6626
FAX     775 333 0225
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On Wednesday, June 12, 2019, 02:47:54 PM PDT, DataRequest DPU <dpudatarequest@utah.gov> wrote:
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